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Greetings, Village People! 

As we close out another incredible year of service, it’s time to take a deep breath, reflect, 
and appreciate the dedication and hard work that each of you has put into making a 
difference in our communities. Your unwavering commitment to "In Service, Not Self" has 
truly made an impact, and for that, I am beyond grateful. 

With the year winding down, we have the opportunity to come together at Convention to 
celebrate our accomplishments. This is our time to reflect on the work we’ve done, review 
our program code, and recognize those who have gone above and beyond. Most 
importantly, it’s a time for us to gather as a Village, share stories, and look ahead to the 
future with excitement and enthusiasm. 

Before we pass the torch to the next chairman, I encourage you all to finalize your 
procedure books and prepare to hand them over. These books are invaluable resources 
that ensure continuity in our program and help guide future leaders in their journey of 
service. 

I look forward to seeing you all at Convention—let’s come together to honor our 
achievements, recognize our hard work, and celebrate the incredible community we have 
built. 

Thank you for everything you have done this year. Your dedication, passion, and teamwork 
make this Village stronger each day. Let’s finish the year with gratitude and pride, knowing 
we have made a lasting impact. 

In Service, Not Self, 

Rebecca Glenny 
Community Service Chairman 
cs@calegionaux.org 
Home - 831-272-2249  
Cell – 717-810-7321 
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